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Comments: I have grown up in Kenai, Alaska and i have always known the chugach forest as a great place for

recreational activities. I believe that the forest should remain open to all recreational activities that people can

currently enjoy, this includes motorized activities as well. I also believe that with good management that this great

area we are lucky to have access to can stay this way and maybe grow to accommodate more types of

recreational activities. I know there are other people put there that haven't heard of the proposed changes so

when i say these things there are more people unaware, but still hold the same views as i do. Thank you for

taking the time to consider my veiw as well as others in this issue.

 

Thanks, Jared Frates


